From: John Burbank
To: Herbold, Lisa

Subject: RE: CONFIDENTIAL - Exemptions 1 & 2

Date: Thursday, July 06, 2017 10:35:37 PM

We couldn’t do this without your leadership and good sense of getting things done! Thanks!

From: Herbold, Lisa [mailto:Lisa.Herbold @seattle.gov]
Sent: Thursday, July 06, 2017 10:34 PM
To: John Burbank <john@eoionline.org>

Subject: Re: CONFIDENTIAL - Exemptions 1 & 2

Well said.

Thx John for being so accessible over your vacation. You are the best kind of community
partner. The very best!

I spoke w Katie after you & I talked and she'll shore up Juarez tomorrow via Byndel. We
have our bases covered the best we can!

Sent from my iPhone

On Jul 6, 2017, at 10:19 PM, John Burbank <john@eoionline.org> wrote:

Dear Councilmember Gonzalez,

It was great to talk with you yesterday. Anissue that may have arisen in the past day or

two i Exemptions 1 & 2
_ Our attorney has written up this short briefing, which |

wanted to share with you. And | have written up a short discussion of business income,
which is attached as well.

We are looking forward to Monday. | sure hope you can come to the pre-council
meeting celebration with the Mayor and the City Attorney. It would be great to have

you speak, as you did so ably and convincingly on May 1°%,
Looking forward to another important policy advance!

John

John R. Burbank

Executive Director

Economic Opportunity Institute
603 Stewart St., Suite 715
Seattle WA 98101



